Shooting Log Long Range Rifle Shooting It S
Like
Recognizing the way ways to get this book shooting log long range rifle
shooting it s like is additionally useful. You have remained in right site to
begin getting this info. get the shooting log long range rifle shooting it s
like join that we offer here and check out the link.
You could buy guide shooting log long range rifle shooting it s like or get it
as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this shooting log long range
rifle shooting it s like after getting deal. So, past you require the books
swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its as a result categorically simple and
fittingly fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this space

The Art Of The Rifle Jeff Cooper 1997-07-01 "Riflecraft has been completely
ignored since World War II", said Jeff Cooper, America's foremost rifle
instructor. To remedy this situation, he took it upon himself to set down the
fine art of the rifle before it was lost forever. In his no-holds-barred style,
Cooper instructs you in everything you need to know about shooting the rifle,
while entertaining you with tales of marksmanship, combat and big-game hunting.
Shooting Log Book - Log Book Cover A Dream Cafe Publishing 2020-01-12 If you
love shooting guns at the range and want to organize your progress on testing
bullets and long range shots, then this is the book for you. Track all the
important details like weather, gun type, distance, etc. plus you even get
target drawings.USEFUL & CONVENIENT -All of the basic records that you should
keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as much or as little as you
like without forgetting any vital information, plus enough space to add some
extra data if you did something else at the range that you want to make a note
of. It makes the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the family with: - 120
Pages (2 pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings with
1 Inch Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location, Firearm, Bullet, Seating
Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, Weather and WindPERFECT SIZEAt 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range bag. Handy and just the perfect
size that you can easily carry in your car or truck.COOL COVERS!- To top it
all, we have an array of cover designs for you to choose from. Get inspired by
our collection of truly creative book covers.
Dope Ashley Kalym 2017-08-02 DOPE - The Shot Recording Resource, is a log book
for the modern rifle shooter. It allows the readers to record every aspect of
their shooting. Contents include: - Distance conversion tables- Bullet impact
change tables for Minute Of Angle- Bullet impact change tables for
Milliradians- 100 individual recording tables, with space for recording 20,000
shots- Fillable ballistics tables- Fillable trajectory graphs All of these
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resources allow the shooter to build up a detailed picture of their unique
equipment combinations, getting them on target quicker and more accurately.
The Book of Rifle Accuracy Tony Boyer 2010-05-01
The Ultimate Optics Guide to Rifle Shooting CPL. Reginald J.G. Wales 2015-12-02
The Ultimate Optics Guide to Rifle Shooting walks you through each step of the
process on how to use your optical rifle scope to its maximum potential. A
complete and comprehensive guide to using your rifle scope in the field or on
the range. The optical rifle scope has been in use for more than one hundred
years, but it's not until now that a book has come along to teach the shooter
how to truly use it. Law Enforcement and Military Snipers, competition shooters
and hunters, this book will raise your shooting skills to a whole new level of
effectiveness. With illustrations and full description of each facet of the
operation of the rifle scope this book is a must for anyone who uses an optic
on a firearm. The author speaks to you in a language that every shooter can
understand and gives you real world examples of its uses.
ATF - National Firearms Act Handbook U.S. Department of Justice 2019-03-17 This
handbook is primarily for the use of persons in the business of importing,
manufacturing, and dealing in firearms defined by the National Firearms Act
(NFA) or persons intending to go into an NFA firearms business. It should also
be helpful to collectors of NFA firearms and other persons having questions
about the application of the NFA. This publication is not a law book. Rather,
it is intended as a ?user friendly? reference book enabling the user to quickly
find answers to questions concerning the NFA. Nevertheless, it should also be
useful to attorneys seeking basic information about the NFA and how the law has
been interpreted by ATF. The book's Table of Contents will be helpful to the
user in locating needed information. Although the principal focus of the
handbook is the NFA, the book necessarily covers provisions of the Gun Control
Act of 1968 and the Arms Export Control Act impacting NFA firearms businesses
and collectors.
Accuracy and Precision for Long Range Shooting Bryan Litz 2012-11-01
The Longest Kill Craig Harrison 2016-02-16 It takes a tough mindset to be a
successful sniper, to be able to dig in for days on your own as you wait for
your target, to stay calm on a battlefield when you yourself have become the
target the enemy most want to take out. Craig Harrison has what it takes and in
November 2009 in Afghanistan, under intense pressure, he saved the lives of his
comrades with the longest confirmed sniper kill - 2,475 meters. In this
unflinching autobiography, Craig catapults us into the heat of the action as he
describes his active service in the Balkans, Iraq and Afghanistan, and gives
heart-stopping accounts of his sniper ops as he fought for his life on the
rooftops of Basra and the barren hills of Helmand province. Craig was blown up
by an IED in Afghanistan and left battling severe PTSD. After his identity was
revealed in the press he also had to cope with al Qaeda threats against him and
his family. For Craig, the price of heroism has been devastatingly high.
shooting-log-long-range-rifle-shooting-it-s-like

2/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 2, 2022 by guest

Powerful and compelling, The Longest Kill is a must-read for fans of military
memoirs.
I Love The Sound Of Shotgun Shells And Shattered Clay In The Morning Booki Nova
2019-11-22 Are you looking for a book to record your target shooting data? Then
this Shooting Log book with Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target
Drawings is the best choice. What's Inside: 1/2 Data Pages → Shooting Data:
Date, Location, Firearm, Seating Depth, Bullet, Powder, Primer, Grains, Brass,
Distance → Area Conditions: Weather/Wind → Overall Results: To give a rating
about the results → Notes: A plenty of space to writes your notes 2/2 Target
Drawings Pages Easy for use and note Great for Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9
inches 151 Pages Get a copy now to help you keep track of your personal firearm
training and maintenance, Also it's a great gift for any gift-giving occasion
(Birthday, Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's day, Mother's day...)
Shooters Notebook Journals for All Staff 2017-06-02 Blank Shooters Log Get Your
Copy Today! Portable Size 6 inches by 9 inches Enough space for writing Include
Sections for: Date Time Location Firearm Elevation Humidity Pressure Mirage
Temperature Weather Wind Shot Numbers Scores Notes Targets Buy One Today and
have a record of your shooting
Shooting Log Book Pink Panda Press 2019-07-28 Personalized Log Book for
Recording Target Shooting Data Unique book compostion created to help you
analyse your performances and to improve your skills by recording your progress
every day. You can record many informations like for example: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather, Wind.. There is also a space to write down your notes. It is perfect
tool to help you improve your skills and be a better and better every single
day! Also this personalized book makes a unforgettable gift for all the
shooters, long range shooting lovers, and amateur snipers! Get Yours Today!
Specifications: Cover: Matte Dimensions: 6" x 9" (15.24 x 22.86 cm) Interior:
White Paper Pages: 120 Notebooks from Pink Panda Press are perfect gifts for
kids and adults in any age! Also for someone who have birthday, anniversary,
and you can be sure that it will bring a smile to the face of your loved ones!
Click to my author's page and check my other notebooks to find one which will
suit you. We have plenty of notebooks in different styles and topics and you
will undoubtedly find the perfect one which can be a unique gift for you and
for your partner, friends or relatives. Choose one of our different and
exciting graphic projects and suprise everyone around you!
I'm Usually about Live, Laugh, Love and Dance But to Day Its More Like Raise,
Aim, Fire and Reload Booki Nova 2019-11-22 Are you looking for a book to record
your target shooting data? Then this Shooting Log book with Alternating Between
Shooting Data and Target Drawings is the best choice. What's Inside: 1/2 Data
Pages → Shooting Data: Date, Location, Firearm, Seating Depth, Bullet, Powder,
Primer, Grains, Brass, Distance → Area Conditions: Weather/Wind → Overall
Results: To give a rating about the results → Notes: A plenty of space to
writes your notes 2/2 Target Drawings Pages Easy for use and note Great for
shooting-log-long-range-rifle-shooting-it-s-like
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Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9 inches 151 Pages Get a copy now to help you
keep track of your personal firearm training and maintenance, Also it's a great
gift for any gift-giving occasion (Birthday, Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's
day, Mother's day...)
Shooting Log Book Booki Nova 2019-11-22 Are you looking for a book to record
your target shooting data? Then this Shooting Log book with Alternating Between
Shooting Data and Target Drawings is the best choice. What's Inside: 1/2 Data
Pages → Shooting Data: Date, Location, Firearm, Seating Depth, Bullet, Powder,
Primer, Grains, Brass, Distance → Area Conditions: Weather/Wind → Overall
Results: To give a rating about the results → Notes: A plenty of space to
writes your notes 2/2 Target Drawings Pages Easy for use and note Great for
Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9 inches 151 Pages Get a copy now to help you
keep track of your personal firearm training and maintenance, Also it's a great
gift for any gift-giving occasion (Birthday, Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's
day, Mother's day...)
Long Range Shooting Log Book A Dream Cafe Publishing 2020-01-12 If you love
shooting guns at the range and want to organize your progress on testing
bullets and long range shots, then this is the book for you. Track all the
important details like weather, gun type, distance, etc. plus you even get
target drawings.USEFUL & CONVENIENT -All of the basic records that you should
keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as much or as little as you
like without forgetting any vital information, plus enough space to add some
extra data if you did something else at the range that you want to make a note
of. It makes the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the family with: - 120
Pages (2 pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings with
1 Inch Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location, Firearm, Bullet, Seating
Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, Weather and WindPERFECT SIZEAt 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range bag. Handy and just the perfect
size that you can easily carry in your car or truck.COOL COVERS!- To top it
all, we have an array of cover designs for you to choose from. Get inspired by
our collection of truly creative book covers.
Shooting Log Book Hershel Swanson 2018-03-25 Perfect book for recording target
shooting data DETAILS: Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings
with Grid(2x2") Shooting Data Includes: Date, Time, Location, Firearm,
Rifle/Scope, Ammunition, Seating Depth, Distance, Powder, Grains, Primer,
Brass, Light and Wind Great for Handloaders Easy for use and note Portable Size
6 x 9 inches 104 Pages Made in the USA. This would make a great gift for your
friends and family.
Thank You for My Service Mat Best 2019-08-20 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • The
unapologetic, laugh-your-ass-off military memoir both vets and civilians have
been waiting for, from a five-tour Army Ranger turned YouTube phenomenon and
zealous advocate for veterans Members of the military’s special operations
branches share a closely guarded secret: They love their jobs. They relish the
opportunity to fight. They are thankful for it, even, and hopeful that maybe,
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possibly, they’ll also get to kill a bunch of bad guys while they’re at it. You
don’t necessarily need to thank them for their service—the pleasure is all
theirs. In this hilarious and personal memoir, readers ride shotgun alongside
former Army Ranger and private military contractor and current social media
phenomenon Mat Best, into the action and its aftermath, both abroad and at
home. From surviving a skin infection in the swampy armpit of America (aka
Columbus, Georgia) to kicking down doors on the outskirts of Ramadi, from
blowing up a truck full of enemy combatants to witnessing the effects of a
suicide bombing right in front of your face, Thank You for My Service gives
readers who love America and love the good guys fresh insight into what it’s
really like inside the minds of the men and women on the front lines. It’s also
a sobering yet steadying glimpse at life for veterans after the fighting stops,
when the enemy becomes self-doubt or despair and you begin to wonder why anyone
should be thanking you for anything, least of all your service. How do you keep
going when something you love turns you into somebody you hate? For veterans
and their friends and families, Thank You for My Service will offer comfort, in
the form of a million laughs, and counsel, as a blueprint for what to do after
the war ends and the real fight begins. And for civilians, this is the insider
account of military life you won’t find anywhere else, told with equal amounts
of heart and balls. It’s Deadpool meets Captain America, except one went to
business school and one went to therapy, and it’s anyone’s guess which is
which.
Sixguns Elmer Keith 1961 “Over half a century has passed since I cut my teeth
on an old .36 Navy Colt. For 40 years I have almost never been out of easy
reach of a good sixgun. Thirty years I spent in the saddle, packing, punching
cows and breaking saddle brones. The sixgun was worn just as regularly as my
pants and many times was much more important to my existence. It pulled me out
of several tight scrapes with wild horses, wilder cattle and some big game.
Though I have witnessed several gun fights, have had guns pulled on me and have
been shot at several times, I have never had to use my gun on a man. Several
times it was touch-and-go and perhaps only the current knowledge that I was
both fast and accurate with a sixgun saved me from being embroiled. Though I do
not recommend a sixgun for big game, thirty head of big game have fallen to
mine, including elk, bear, deer, cougar, mountain goat and javelina. I have
also trailed up a great many big game animals of various species that were
wounded by sportsmen and then I finished them off. No record was kept of these
or the many coyotes, bobcats and lesser game, or the livestock I have had to
kill.” This classic includes the following chapters: Introduction I. History of
the Sixgun II. Selecting the Handgun III. Learning To Shoot IV. Sixgun Sights
V. Long Range Shooting VI. Game Shooting VII. Double Action Shooting VIII. Gun
Rigs and Holsters IX. Quick Draw and Hip Shooting X. Gun Fighting XI. Revolver
Versus Auto Pistol XII. Aerial and Trick Shooting XIII. Slip Shooting, Fanning,
Cavalry Guns XIV. Loading and Management of Cap and Ball Sixguns XV. Repairs,
Remodeling, Resighting XVI. A Bullet Chapter XVII. Cartridge Reloading XVIII.
Selection of Cartridges XIX. Ornamentation, Barrel Lengths, Balance, Velocities
XX. Care and Cleaning Supplement
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Shooting Log Book Moito Publishing 2018-05-08 If you love shooting guns at the
range and want to organize your progress on testing bullets and long range
shots, then this is the book for you. Track all the important details like
weather, gun type, distance, etc. plus you even get target drawings. Our
shooting log book is designed to be: A NOTEBOOK BUILT TO LAST- We want your log
book to last a long time so you can always look back on your previous logs
without the worry that it will fall apart. The sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong, secure professional trade binding so the pages won't
fall out after a few months of use. A sturdy shooting log book that you can
always look back into for reference and tracking your progress. USEFUL &
CONVENIENT - All of the basic records that you should keep track of are
outlined so that you can fill out as much or as little as you like without
forgetting any vital information, plus enough space to add some extra data if
you did something else at the range that you want to make a note of. It makes
the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the family with: - 150 Pages (2
pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings with 1 Inch
Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location, Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth,
Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, Weather and Wind WELL-CRAFTED
INTERIOR- We only used thick, white paper to avoid ink bleed-through. The pages
are clearly marked to make it easy to fill out and to cross reference. PERFECT
SIZE- At 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range bag. Handy and just the
perfect size that you can easily carry in your car or truck. COOL COVERS!- To
top it all, we have an array of cover designs for you to choose from. Get
inspired by our collection of truly creative book covers. We stand for quality
and aim to provide the best experience with our notebooks. If you want a handy
way to track your loads, it's time to get a Shooting Log Book to help you keep
track of your personal firearm training and maintenance. Get a copy now!
American Sniper Chris Kyle 2012-01-03 The #1 New York Times bestselling memoir
of U.S. Navy Seal Chris Kyle, and the source for Clint Eastwood’s blockbuster,
Academy-Award nominated movie. “An amazingly detailed account of fighting in
Iraq--a humanizing, brave story that’s extremely readable.” — PATRICIA
CORNWELL, New York Times Book Review "Jaw-dropping...Undeniably riveting."
—RICHARD ROEPER, Chicago Sun-Times From 1999 to 2009, U.S. Navy SEAL Chris Kyle
recorded the most career sniper kills in United States military history. His
fellow American warriors, whom he protected with deadly precision from rooftops
and stealth positions during the Iraq War, called him “The Legend”; meanwhile,
the enemy feared him so much they named him al-Shaitan (“the devil”) and placed
a bounty on his head. Kyle, who was tragically killed in 2013, writes honestly
about the pain of war—including the deaths of two close SEAL teammates—and in
moving first-person passages throughout, his wife, Taya, speaks openly about
the strains of war on their family, as well as on Chris. Gripping and
unforgettable, Kyle’s masterful account of his extraordinary battlefield
experiences ranks as one of the great war memoirs of all time.
Long Range Shooting Handbook Ryan M. Cleckner 2016-02-01 25% of this book's
proceeds will be donated to two military charities: the Special Operation
Warrior Foundation and the Sua Sponte Foundation. This book is the complete
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beginner's guide to long range shooting written in simple every-day language so
that it's easy to follow. Included are personal tips and best advice from my
years of special operations sniper schooling and experience, and as a sniper
instructor. If you are an experienced shooter, this guide will be a resource
covering the principles and theory of long range shooting. This is the
preliminary book to help you understand fundamental concepts such as MOA vs
Mils and external ballistics, that can be like a trusted resource at the range.
Learning to shoot long range isn't that difficult. Once you understand the
basics, you can start to master your technique and you'll be hitting targets in
no time. The author has a series of online instructional videos known for their
ability to take seemingly complex areas of long range shooting and breaking
them down so that they're easy to understand. This book was motivated by the
feedback from those videos. The handbook is broken down into three main
categories: What it is/How it works, Fundamentals, and How to use it. "What it
is/How it works" covers equipment, terminology, and basic principles.
"Fundamentals" covers the theory of long range shooting. "How to use it" gives
you practical advice on how to implement what you've learned so far to make you
a long range shooter.
Shooting Log Book Moito Publishing 2018-05-08 If you love shooting guns at the
range and want to organize your progress on testing bullets and long range
shots, then this is the book for you. Track all the important details like
weather, gun type, distance, etc. plus you even get target drawings. Our
shooting log book is designed to be: A NOTEBOOK BUILT TO LAST- We want your log
book to last a long time so you can always look back on your previous logs
without the worry that it will fall apart. The sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong, secure professional trade binding so the pages won't
fall out after a few months of use. A sturdy shooting log book that you can
always look back into for reference and tracking your progress. USEFUL &
CONVENIENT - All of the basic records that you should keep track of are
outlined so that you can fill out as much or as little as you like without
forgetting any vital information, plus enough space to add some extra data if
you did something else at the range that you want to make a note of. It makes
the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the family with: - 150 Pages (2
pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings with 1 Inch
Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location, Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth,
Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, Weather and Wind WELL-CRAFTED
INTERIOR- We only used thick, white paper to avoid ink bleed-through. The pages
are clearly marked to make it easy to fill out and to cross reference. PERFECT
SIZE- At 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range bag. Handy and just the
perfect size that you can easily carry in your car or truck. COOL COVERS!- To
top it all, we have an array of cover designs for you to choose from. Get
inspired by our collection of truly creative book covers. We stand for quality
and aim to provide the best experience with our notebooks. If you want a handy
way to track your loads, it's time to get a Shooting Log Book to help you keep
track of your personal firearm training and maintenance. Get a copy now!
King of Skeet Shooting Booki Nova 2019-11-22 Are you looking for a book to
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record your target shooting data? Then this Shooting Log book with Alternating
Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings is the best choice. What's Inside:
1/2 Data Pages → Shooting Data: Date, Location, Firearm, Seating Depth, Bullet,
Powder, Primer, Grains, Brass, Distance → Area Conditions: Weather/Wind →
Overall Results: To give a rating about the results → Notes: A plenty of space
to writes your notes 2/2 Target Drawings Pages Easy for use and note Great for
Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9 inches 151 Pages Get a copy now to help you
keep track of your personal firearm training and maintenance, Also it's a great
gift for any gift-giving occasion (Birthday, Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's
day, Mother's day...)
Shooting Incident Reconstruction Michael G. Haag 2011-06-29 Forensic
scientists, law enforcement, and crime scene investigators are often tasked
with reconstruction of events based on crime scene evidence, and the subsequent
analysis of that evidence. The use and misuse of firearms to perpetrate crimes
from theft to murder necessitates numerous invitations to reconstruct shooting
incidents. The discharge of firearms and the behavior of projectiles create
many forms of physical evidence that, through proper testing and interpretation
by a skilled forensic scientist, can establish what did and what did not occur.
This book is generated from the authors' numerous years of conducting courses
and seminars on the subject of shooting incident reconstruction. It seeks to
thoroughly address matters from simple to complex in providing the reader an
explanation of the factors surrounding ballistics, trajectory, and shooting
scenes. The ultimate objectives of this unique book are to assist
investigators, crime scene analysts, pathologists, ballistics experts, and
lawyers to understand the terminology, science, and factors involved in
reconstructing shooting incident events to solve forensic cases. The book will
cover the full range of related topics including the range from which a firearm
was discharged, the sequence of shots in a multiple discharge shooting
incident, the position of a firearm at the moment of discharge, the position of
a victim at the moment of impact, the probable flight path of a projectile, the
manner in which a firearm was discharged and much more. Written by the most
well-respected shooting scene and ballistics experts in the world Contains over
200 full-color diagrams and photographs that support and illustrate key
concepts Case studies illustrate real-world application of technical concepts
Sometimes I Aim to Please But Mostly I Shoot to Kill Booki Nova 2019-11-22 Are
you looking for a book to record your target shooting data? Then this Shooting
Log book with Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings is the best
choice. What's Inside: 1/2 Data Pages → Shooting Data: Date, Location, Firearm,
Seating Depth, Bullet, Powder, Primer, Grains, Brass, Distance → Area
Conditions: Weather/Wind → Overall Results: To give a rating about the results
→ Notes: A plenty of space to writes your notes 2/2 Target Drawings Pages Easy
for use and note Great for Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9 inches 151 Pages Get
a copy now to help you keep track of your personal firearm training and
maintenance, Also it's a great gift for any gift-giving occasion (Birthday,
Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's day, Mother's day...)
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Keep Calm and Reload. Aim. Shoot Again. Shooting Log Books 2019-11-24 This
shooting log book has been created to help you to record target shooting data
in order to analyse your performances and improve your skills. This journal has
100 pages (6"x9") and contains: shooting data pages to record stats such as
date, location, firearm, bullet, seating depth, powder, grains, brass,
distance, weather, etc. pages with target drawings This journal also makes a
personalized and unique gift for shooters, long range shooting lovers, and
amateur snipers.
Long Range Shooting Log Book - Log Book A Dream Cafe Publishing 2020-01-12 If
you love shooting guns at the range and want to organize your progress on
testing bullets and long range shots, then this is the book for you. Track all
the important details like weather, gun type, distance, etc. plus you even get
target drawings.USEFUL & CONVENIENT -All of the basic records that you should
keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as much or as little as you
like without forgetting any vital information, plus enough space to add some
extra data if you did something else at the range that you want to make a note
of. It makes the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the family with: - 120
Pages (2 pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings with
1 Inch Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location, Firearm, Bullet, Seating
Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, Weather and WindPERFECT SIZEAt 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range bag. Handy and just the perfect
size that you can easily carry in your car or truck.COOL COVERS!- To top it
all, we have an array of cover designs for you to choose from. Get inspired by
our collection of truly creative book covers.
Applied Ballistics for Long Range Shooting Bryan Litz 2015
Modern Advancements in Long Range Shooting Bryan Litz 2016-05-30
Long Range Shooting Log Book Pink Panda Press 2019-07-28 Personalized Log Book
for Recording Target Shooting Data Unique book compostion created to help you
analyse your performances and to improve your skills by recording your progress
every day. You can record many informations like for example: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather, Wind.. There is also a space to write down your notes. It is perfect
tool to help you improve your skills and be a better and better every single
day! Also this personalized book makes a unforgettable gift for all the
shooters, long range shooting lovers, and amateur snipers! Get Yours Today!
Specifications: Cover: Matte Dimensions: 6" x 9" (15.24 x 22.86 cm) Interior:
White Paper Pages: 120 Notebooks from Pink Panda Press are perfect gifts for
kids and adults in any age! Also for someone who have birthday, anniversary,
and you can be sure that it will bring a smile to the face of your loved ones!
Click to my author's page and check my other notebooks to find one which will
suit you. We have plenty of notebooks in different styles and topics and you
will undoubtedly find the perfect one which can be a unique gift for you and
for your partner, friends or relatives. Choose one of our different and
exciting graphic projects and suprise everyone around you!
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If at First You Don't Succeed Reload and Try Again Booki Nova 2019-11-22 Are
you looking for a book to record your target shooting data? Then this Shooting
Log book with Alternating Between Shooting Data and Target Drawings is the best
choice. What's Inside: 1/2 Data Pages → Shooting Data: Date, Location, Firearm,
Seating Depth, Bullet, Powder, Primer, Grains, Brass, Distance → Area
Conditions: Weather/Wind → Overall Results: To give a rating about the results
→ Notes: A plenty of space to writes your notes 2/2 Target Drawings Pages Easy
for use and note Great for Handloaders Portable Size 6 x 9 inches 151 Pages Get
a copy now to help you keep track of your personal firearm training and
maintenance, Also it's a great gift for any gift-giving occasion (Birthday,
Thanksgiving, Christmas, Father's day, Mother's day...)
The Writer's Guide to Weapons Benjamin Sobieck 2015-07-09 When it comes to
writing weapons, most authors shoot from the hip--and miss. The Writer's Guide
to Weapons will help you hit your target every time. Firearms and knives have
starring roles in a wide range of genres--crime, thriller, war, mystery,
Western, and more. Unfortunately, many depictions of weapons in novels and film
are pure fiction. Knowing the difference between a shotshell and a slug, a
pistol and a revolver, or a switchblade and a butterfly knife is essential for
imbuing your story with authenticity--and gaining popularity with discerning
readers. Inside you'll find: • An in-depth look at the basics of firearms and
knives: how they work, why they work, what they look like, and how to depict
them accurately in your stories. • The biggest weapons myths in fiction, TV,
and film. • A surefire guide for choosing the correct weapon for your
characters, no matter their skill level, strength, or background. • A review of
major gun and knife laws, weapons safety tips,and common police tactics. • "The
Hit List," showcasing the most popular weapons for spies, detectives,
gunslingers, gangsters, military characters, and more. • Examples highlighting
inaccurate vs. accurate weapons depictions. • An insightful foreword by David
Morrell, the award-winning creator of Rambo. Equal parts accessible, humorous,
and practical, The Writer's Guide to Weapons is the one resource you need to
incorporate firearms and knives into your fiction like a seasoned professional.
Shooting Data Book Pink Panda Press 2019-07-28 Personalized Log Book for
Recording Target Shooting Data Unique book compostion created to help you
analyse your performances and to improve your skills by recording your progress
every day. You can record many informations like for example: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather, Wind.. There is also a space to write down your notes. It is perfect
tool to help you improve your skills and be a better and better every single
day! Also this personalized book makes a unforgettable gift for all the
shooters, long range shooting lovers, and amateur snipers! Get Yours Today!
Specifications: Cover: Matte Dimensions: 6" x 9" (15.24 x 22.86 cm) Interior:
White Paper Pages: 120 Notebooks from Pink Panda Press are perfect gifts for
kids and adults in any age! Also for someone who have birthday, anniversary,
and you can be sure that it will bring a smile to the face of your loved ones!
Click to my author's page and check my other notebooks to find one which will
suit you. We have plenty of notebooks in different styles and topics and you
shooting-log-long-range-rifle-shooting-it-s-like
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will undoubtedly find the perfect one which can be a unique gift for you and
for your partner, friends or relatives. Choose one of our different and
exciting graphic projects and suprise everyone around you!
Shooting Log Book Tina R. Kelly 2018-09-21 This Shooting Log Book is basic
records that you should keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as
much or as little as you like without forgetting any vital information, plus
enough space to add some extra data if you did something else at the range that
you want to make a note. Book Details: 130 Pages, Shooting data and target
drawings with 1 Inch grid (Target 1 -6). Size 6 x 9 inches, great addition to
any range bag. Great for recording target shooting data, handloaders. Perfect
gift for the gun enthusiast in the family.
Shooting Log Book - Snipers, Hunter, Weekend Gun Lovers A Dream Cafe Publishing
2020-01-12 If you love shooting guns at the range and want to organize your
progress on testing bullets and long range shots, then this is the book for
you. Track all the important details like weather, gun type, distance, etc.
plus you even get target drawings.USEFUL & CONVENIENT -All of the basic records
that you should keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as much or
as little as you like without forgetting any vital information, plus enough
space to add some extra data if you did something else at the range that you
want to make a note of. It makes the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the
family with: - 120 Pages (2 pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and
Target Drawings with 1 Inch Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather and WindPERFECT SIZE- At 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range
bag. Handy and just the perfect size that you can easily carry in your car or
truck.COOL COVERS!- To top it all, we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from. Get inspired by our collection of truly creative book covers.
Long Range Shooting Log Book - Shooting Range Log Book A Dream Cafe Publishing
2020-01-12 If you love shooting guns at the range and want to organize your
progress on testing bullets and long range shots, then this is the book for
you. Track all the important details like weather, gun type, distance, etc.
plus you even get target drawings.USEFUL & CONVENIENT -All of the basic records
that you should keep track of are outlined so that you can fill out as much or
as little as you like without forgetting any vital information, plus enough
space to add some extra data if you did something else at the range that you
want to make a note of. It makes the perfect gift for the gun enthusiast in the
family with: - 120 Pages (2 pages/log), Alternating Between Shooting Data and
Target Drawings with 1 Inch Grid- Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather and WindPERFECT SIZE- At 6" x 9", it's a great addition to any range
bag. Handy and just the perfect size that you can easily carry in your car or
truck.COOL COVERS!- To top it all, we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from. Get inspired by our collection of truly creative book covers.
Modern Advancements in Long Range Shooting Bryan Litz 2014-08-01 In addition to
shooting-log-long-range-rifle-shooting-it-s-like
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exploring the state of the art, Moden Advancements in Long Range Shooting also
challenges some long held beliefs about the science of accuracy. In this
series, Ballistician Bryan Litz discusses the theory behind various questions,
and then presents live fire experiements to show how the theory manifests in
the real world. -- (publisher)
My Group Therapy Shooting Log Books 2019-06-13 This shooting log book has been
created to help you to record target shooting data in order to analyse your
performances and improve your skills. This journal has 100 pages (6"x9") and
contains: shooting data pages to record stats such as date, location, firearm,
bullet, seating depth, powder, grains, brass, distance, weather, etc. pages
with target drawings This journal also makes a personalized and unique gift for
shooters, long range shooting lovers, and amateur snipers.
Shooting Logbook Creative Notebooks 2017-02-04 Perfect book for recording
target shooting data DETAILS: 150 Pages, Alternating Between Shooting Data and
Target Drawings with 1 Inch Grid Shooting Data Includes: Date, Location,
Firearm, Bullet, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance,
Weather and Wind Crisp White Pages with a Thick Cardstock Cover Great for
Handloaders Dimensions: 6" x 9"
Chicks with Guns Lindsay McCrum 2011-10-01 Presents a portrait collection of
women and guns with subjects expressing their passion for firearms.
Sniper Data Book Arrow Print 2020-07-05 Perfect Shooting Log Book to Keep Track
of Your Shots. This shooting diary is all you need. No matter if you are a fan
of shooting club or work for the police or the military, or just you looking
for a handy shooting book to record your shots. This handy logbook is essential
for shooting schools, competition shooters, and hunters across the globe. It is
the quintessential skill of an accomplished shooter. From reloading to
inventory to keeping a log of each shot fired and the result on target. In this
shooting logbook is plenty of room for many entries. Of course, You could keep
your notes on a computer, but you have to know that the act of writing
something down helps implant it in the mind. Typing or entering data on a
computer spreadsheet provides you with a record, but it doesn't make the same
mental connections. Keep a log of each shot fired. Keep a record of all the
different modifications made: Date, Time, Location, Firearm bullet trajectory
for different distances, including Wind shifts, Weather, Wind, Temperature,
Elevation Humidity, Seating Depth, Powder, Grains, Primer, Brass, Distance, and
other major details of that weapon. Remember: Owning and using a firearm is a
serious business, especially if we're talking about possibly using it for selfdefense. Approach all the different aspects of this accordingly. Document
everything about your weapons, just as you do with your training and practice.

shooting-log-long-range-rifle-shooting-it-s-like

12/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 2, 2022 by guest

